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Dear Legislators, 

 

Decriminalizing hard drugs has encouraged people from all over the county to come 

to Portland and either profit by selling fentanyl and heroine or to become addicted, 

ruining the lives of themselves, their families and the surrounding communities. 

 

The death, despair and homelessness in Portland right now is not a byproduct of 

capitalism or greedy homebuilders, it did not exist prior to decriminalizing hard drugs. 

The death, despair and homelessness in Portland right now is directly the fault of 

legislators that allowed for the decriminalization. 

 

Here is your chance to make it right, support HB 4002. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sad and Disgusted  

 

 

 

  

 

 


